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MESSAGE FROM FOUNDER 

 

     

   
 
In my 6th decade of medical profession, I derive great pleasure in welcoming the 

M.S.Orthoaedics 2023-2024 batch in Sancheti Institute for Orthopaedics & 

Rehabilitation (SIOR).  

 
With pride, I assure you that you have landed in a Premier Ortho Institute, with 

outstanding faculty and infrastructure that makes excellent environment required for 

ideal teaching / learning progression. We not only measure up to NMC/MUHS 

standards but exceed those in every aspect.  
 

In order to become a good medical practitioner, one has to be a good human being 

first. It is my personal experience that anyone with sincerity, commitment, dedication 

and relentless efforts can work wonders in life.   Put in your relentless effort and I 

assure you that SIOR will make you an orthopaedic surgeon to reckon with. 

 
Have belief and faith in your potential to scale greater heights in profession. The more 

you sweat during your residency period, the shorter shall be your learning curve.  

 
You will be put through rigorous teaching / learning schedule that will work as 

METAMORPHOSIS to develop your knowledge & skills.  

 
You will walk out of SIOR after three years, beaming with confidence to face the world 

as an Orthopaedic Surgeon.  

 

Best wishes for your residency.  

Dr. K.H. Sancheti 
Ph.D (Ortho), MS (Ortho), FRCS 
Founder & Professor Emeritus   


